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Thursday, 07 November 2024 

Dear Parent / Carer 
 
We have organised our annual whole school visit to the Lyceum Theatre on Thursday 12th December 2024 to see this 
years’ pantomime ‘Snow White’. 
 
The cost of the tickets would normally be £15.00 per child; however, we are offering the tickets at a discounted cost of 
£5.00 per child.  Activities such as this are beneficial because they give pupils experiences they may not otherwise have 
and this impacts positively on their learning and progress. 
 
The performance starts at 10am and lasts around 2½ hr we will therefore expect to be back at school after lunch.  Please 
ensure that your child has a warm coat and sensible shoes.  There will be no hot lunches on this day so children will need 
a packed lunch. If your child receives free school meals a packed lunch can be provided by school, please circle in the box 
on the reply slip if you would like to order one for your child.  
 
To enable your child to attend please complete the reply slip below and return it to the school office by Friday 6th 
December 2024.  PLEASE PAY THE £5 VIA YOUR PARENT PAY ACCOUNT 
 
Thank you very much for your support. 
Yours sincerely 
 
Cath Thomas 
Headteacher 
 

 
 

Snow White Visit –Thursday 12th December 2024 
 
I give / do not give permission for my child _____________________________ to take part in the Lyceum visit to 

see Snow White on Thursday 12th December 2024.  I understand they will be returning to school after lunch. 
 

Payment to be made via Parent Pay 
 

My child receives free school meals and would like a school packed lunch 

ordering 

 

             Yes / No 

 

 

Signed_____________________________(parent/carer) 
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